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Hi, 
 
I am opposed to this law being put into place. I learned as a young scout to shoot the Ruger 10/22 for my rifle 
marksmanship merit badge. It's one of the places I learned extreme responsibility and patience. I have also participated 
in multiple shooting competitions and events where I have met many fellow Rhode Islanders that I would not have met 
otherwise. The ban on certain firearms for "looking" dangerous is an irresponsible step in the legislature and sets a bad 
precedence. Doing these half checks of firearms only supports those who do not follow the law already.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sean O'Halloran 
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